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• Phase 1 Tentative Timeline:
Steve Smith received Ralph Dormitzer’s comments and agreed that the PC will assist the IC
at the CAC meeting.
There was discussion of dates for CAC deliberations of the alternatives. November 14 and
15 were dates specifically raised as potential deadlines for deliberations. Some concern was
raised about the CAC’s willingness to assert itself in the decision making process and about
impending holidays interfering with the deliberation process.
S. Smith stated that dates for deliberation need not be set until the package has been
distributed to the BOS/TAC/CAC. He asked Sandra Kunz to not set a date until that time. S.
Kunz agreed and also stated that CAC and BOS/TAC should receive the package at the same
time.
It was also mentioned that should either the CAC or BOS/TAC require more information on
an alternative, it can be moved forward into Phase 2. However, it is desirable to pass on as
much information as possible.
•

Other Items:
¾ Contract Issues
John Woodward stated that both the PC and the IC are out of money and as a result, would
like to see Phase 2 commence as quickly as possible. Tina Gatewood mentioned that the
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contracts are back in Massport’s hands. The FAA grant has been approved. J. Woodward
raised some contract concerns, stating that the IC’s contract will run until December 31, or
until all money runs out. There was some discussion on how to extend the contract for the IC
to avoid work stoppage. S. Kunz will evaluate the possibility of extending the existing
contract to benefit the IC. G. Lattrell will discuss this issue with Flavio Leo of Massport.
¾ Noise Data
S. Smith will call Wyle today to confirm that everything is on schedule. J. Woodward stated
he has the data for Alternatives 6,7,8,9 and 2. Alternatives 1,3,5,11, and 13 are outstanding.
S. Smith requested that J. Woodward provide formal acceptance of the noise results via
letter. J. Woodward agreed to provide formal response.
¾ Website
S. Smith stated that the website was being mirrored and updated today. He will forward the
link to the mirrored site next week.
Action Items:
•
•
•

S. Smith will forward a URL to the updated mirrored website for CAC review
The schedule will be updated based on PC consultation with the CAC
G. Latrell will talk with F. Leo (Massport) about potential extension of the Phase 1
contracts
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